
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

22nd March 2021 

Literacy 
We are reading the story of 

‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ 

this week. The children will be 

learning some actions to help 

them retell the story.  

Maths  

We are looking at 

the number three 

this week.  

The children will be 

making groups of three objects, 

and comparing different groups 

of one, two and three. 

We will also be singing some of 

our favourite number songs. Topic 
 

The children will be 

developing their 

scissor control by 

cutting and sticking 

their own bear. 

 

The children will also           

have the chance to 

explore the small world 

tray with characters  

from our story. 

 

We will also be making a story map of the 

main parts of ‘We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt’. 

 Other learning... 
We will be looking at circles around 

the room, and finding lots of objects 

that are circular. 

The children will 

also be using 

containers to pour 

the water, and 

developing 

language such as 

pouring, empty 

and full. 

We will be developing listening skills 

by reading lots of stories together! 


